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togethe r  



Dedicated to enhancing the educational experience of every 

Pike student by providing resources for innovative,  

high-quality approaches to education. 

Making great things 

possible  

Mission  

Since 1993, more than $500,000 has been distributed to 

teachers and community partners in Pike Township schools 

to finance innovative programs to encourage learning.  

Since 1993, more than $375,000 in college scholarships has 

been awarded to students graduating from Pike High School 

and Pike Preparatory Academy.  

What a difference  

we can make!  
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Dear fellow supporters of Pike Schools, 
  
It is with tremendous pride that I introduce to you our year in 
review publication for the school year 2015-2016. Pride in our 
school system, which is regarded by many as a national leader 
in public education. Pride in our foundation for its continuing 
ability to change and adapt to new challenges and opportuni-
ties. And pride in you, our patrons, whose financial support 
continues to be the backbone of our organization. 
  
The PTEF board is composed of volunteers who believe in the 
value of public education in general, and in the mission and 
purpose of the Metropolitan School District of Pike Township in 
particular. We are parents of Pike students past and current; 
we are members of the business and civic communities; and 
we are committed to our mission of enhancing the educational 
experience of every Pike student by providing resources for 
innovative, high-quality approaches to education. Through the 
efforts of this board and the support of people like you, in 2015-
16 we were able to provide Pike graduating seniors with 
$26,000 in scholarships, and awarded innovative Pike teachers 
with more than $14,000 in education grants. 
  
In 2015-16, you supported our traditional fundraising events, 
including the Red Devil Dash, Treasures for Education dinner 
and auction, and Fore Education Golf Outing. In addition, you 
supported a new event, ñMotown Magicò, which raised more 
than $11,000. For this outstanding support, we are grateful.  
 
2016-17 is a year of change and growth for PTEF, as we have 
had a change in leadership with our executive director and are 
working to shape our future as a foundation. In addition, we are 
welcoming four new members to our board and look forward to 
putting their expertise and eagerness to work. We will continue 
to host many events this year, and will continue to develop our 
annual-giving and planned-giving campaigns, to further solidify 
a sustainable foundation for the years to come. Our desire is 
that through your ongoing support, we will continue growing as 
a foundation in order to better serve our outstanding teachers, 
students, and administrators. 
 
  
Looking forward to a beneficial 2016-17. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
  

Paul Hankins 
President  



Creative for a Cause 
ABCôs for Education 
This first-time pop-up fundraiser was held in May at 

Gatsbyôs Pub & Grill. Combining adult beverages 

and the popularity of adult coloring, about 50 people 

enjoyed food, fun, and coloring with Gatsbyôs giving 

a percentage of purchases made by our guests. 

Total raised was $165. Follow us on Facebook, 

Twitter, or Instagram to find out where we are 

popping up next! 

Bodies in Motion 
Red Devil Dash 
Almost 500 people laced up their running shoes 

on a beautiful October day to compete in their 

chosen event. Starting at the Pike Freshman 

Center, 96 runners and walkers wound through 

nearby neighborhoods to complete the 5K. Al-

most 400 of Pikeôs youngest Red Devils joined 

their school teams to sprint to the finish of the 1 

Mile Kids Fun Run. It was a great morning of cele-

brating Pike community spirit! With support from 

presenting sponsor Chartwells, the event raised 

more than $5,000.  

Fantastic 5  

In a tribute to the music of Motown, students 

and members of the Pike community show-

cased their talent on the stage of the Pike 

Performing Arts Center September 19, 2015. 

More than 20 acts entertained an audience 

of more than 1,000 with tunes from Motown 

favorites like The Jackson Five, Aretha Frank-

lin, Marvin Gaye, Boyz II Men, and more. This 

first-time event raised more than $10,000.  

Pike High School MENZ Choir 

The Magic of Motown  

Motown Magic Music Revue 
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